Port of Gold Beach 29891 Harbor Way P.O. Box 1126 Gold Beach, OR 97444 541-247-6269

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: August 24, 2016

CONTACT:

Jim Clemens, Director
29891 Harbor Way
P.O. Box 1126
Gold Beach, OR 97444
541-247-6269
portmanager@portofgoldbeach.com

Gold Beach Municipal Airport - Master Plan Update PAC Meeting #2

Date: Thursday, September 15, 2016

Time: 2:00 pm – 3:30pm, with Public Open House Immediately Following

Where: The Cannery Building – Suite D (upstairs) (29975 Harbor Way, Gold Beach, OR 97444)

The mission of the Planning Advisory Committee (PAC) is to advise Port staff and the Planning Team, led by WHPacific, Inc., on issues of community interest with respect to providing safe, efficient and convenient air transportation for Gold Beach and Curry County residents and businesses, while at the same time maintaining and respecting the interests of the Airport's neighbors and the environment. The Port selected the PAC by choosing members that represent public and private interests as well as airport users.

The PAC meeting, which is open to the public, is scheduled for Thursday September 15th from 2:00 to 3:30 p.m. at The Cannery Building. The open house will immediately follow the PAC meeting and is intended to facilitate a discussion of the master planning process. A brief project overview will be followed by interactive discussion

Items to be presented at the upcoming PAC meeting will be a review of the Airport's role and inventory of existing facilities. The Planning Team will also present aviation forecast data relative to based aircraft and aircraft operations for discussion with PAC members.

Staff will be on hand at the Open House workshop to answer questions and collect comments.

The Port of Gold Beach values and encourages input from the community about the Gold Beach Municipal Airport Master Plan Update project. Members of the public are welcomed and highly encouraged to attend this event.